CONSERVATION COMMISSION
70 EAST MAIN STREET
NORTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02766
(508) 285-0275

Norton Conservation Commission Monday, January 11, 1993
7:30 p.m.

Attendance

Julian Kadish
Bob Medeiros
Earl Willcott
Mark Gaboury
Leonard Silvia

MINUTES

Members reviewed the draft Bills Payable sheet. Leonard Silvia made a motion,

seconded by Earl Willcott, to approve the payment of bills as submitted.
Approved.

Members reviewed the draft minutes of the December 28th meeting. Leonard

Silvia made a motion, seconded by Mark Gaboury, to accept the minutes as
presented. Approved.

Ken Wagner of Baystate Environmental Consultants presented an update of the
Norton Reservoir diagnostic/feasibility study.

The Conservation Director reported that the applicant for Lot 89, Eileen Road,
Angelo Pasqualino, has requested that the review of that proposed project be
continued to January 25, 1993 at 8:00 p.m. Leonard Silvia made a motion,
seconded by Earl Willcott, to continue the public review to that date and
time. Bob Medeiros abstained from voting. Approved.

Members reviewed a proposed change to the approved plan for #250-307, Jackson
Street. The change involves down-sizing the proposed house, reducing the

limit of grading near the wetland, and the installation of a private well.

Earl Willcott made a motion, seconded by Leonard Silvia, to approve the change.
Approved.

The Conservation Director reported that representatives of D.E.P. conducted
a site walk on the Oliveria property on January 5th and indicated verbally
that they will require the Oliverias to comply with the orders of the Con-
servation Commission regarding the wetland restoration at 125 Oak Street.

Members re-signed the Order of Conditions for #250-268, 131 King Philip Road,
because the current owner needs an original signature page to record at the

Registry of Deeds and the original document is not available from the applicant.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.



